Young, Betty (UTC)

From: Young, Betty (UTC)

Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2010 11:50 AM

To: TAANDERS@UP.COM'

Cc: Curl, Paul (UTC)

Subject: Benton County Petitions - Design Drawings - TR-100573
Attachments: TR-100573 - UP616.pdf

Mr. Anderson:

in response to your April 28 request for supplemental information from Benton County, attached are detailed design
drawings for docket TR-100573. 1 will send separate emails with design drawings for dockets TR-100574 and TR-100575,
as well as a graphic illustrating all crossings to be closed and new crossings. It is our understanding that the oniy road to
be closed is Cochran Road. The private crossing closures involve private driveways.

If you have any questions, please contact Paul Curl at 360-664-1231.

Betty Young

Compliance Specialist

Transportation Safety Enforcement

Washington Utilities and Transportatlon Commission
Phone: 360-664-1202

Fax: 360-586-1172



